
WRF Construction update for December 

 

The Influent Pump Station Wet Well is ready for Leakage Testing. This test will ensure the ground water 

won’t be contaminated by the District’s wastewater. 

 

 

 

This structure will receive all of the wastewater from the district except from the Elk Grove Subdivision. 

The pump and control system will meter the quantity of wastewater that is processed in the new WRF 

or pumped to the Elk Grove Wastewater Treatment Plant for processing. 

 

 

 

 



Construction of the Sequential Batch Reactor Tanks for the new WRF requires three separate concrete 

pours for each SBR. 

 

 

First pour of SBR #2 completed and form work going up for first pour of SBR #1. 

 

 


